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R e
From: Kimberley Baker
Sent: : Friday, 14 December 2012 8:48 a.m.
To: oce (CERA); Therese Davel
Subject: FW: Official Information Act request - Cost of keeping red zone infrastructure
running

Best Regards

Kimberley

Community and Customer Services

Social and Cultural Recovery

Canterbury Earthquake Recovery Authority

T: 0800 7464 2372
W: www.cera.qovi.nz

----- Original Message-----

From: info (CERA)

Sent: Friday, 14 December 2012 8:48 a.m.

To: 'WVaughan Smith'

Subject: RE: Official Information Act request - Cost of keeping red zone infrastructure running

Dear Vaughan

Thank you for your email requesting information under the Official Information Act. A response will be
supplied within 20 working days from 14 December 2012 in accordance with the requirements of the Act.

Best Regards

Kimberley

Community and Customer Services

Social and Cultural Recovery

Canterbury Earthquake Recovery Authority

T: 0800 7464 2372
W www.cera.govi.nz

----- Original Message-----

From: Vaughan Smith [mailto:fyi-request-888-ef3e96bf@requests.fyi.org.nz

Sent: Friday, 14 December 2012 6:58 a.m.
To: info (CERA)
Subject: Official Information Act request - Cost of keeping red zone infrastructure running

Dear Canterbury Earthquake Recovery Authority,

Minister Brownlee has stated the reason for the April 2013
evacuation deadline is the cost of keeping the infrastructure
running. | have two questions:
1. What is the cost per month of keeping the infrastructure running
over the entire residential red zone?
2. What is the cost per month of keeping the infrastructure running
in the area bounded by New Brighton Road, Stour Drive, Brooker Ave,
Kingsbridge Drive, Corserland Street and Brooker Ave?
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Yours faithfully,

Vaughan Smith

Please use this email address for alt replies to this request:
fyvi-request-688-ef3e96hf@requests.fyi.org.nz

ts info@cera.govt.nz the wrong address for Official [nformation Act
requests to Canterbury Earthquake Recovery Authority? i so, please
contact us using this form:

http://fyi.org.nz/help/contact

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be
published on the internet. Our privacy and copyright policies:
http:/ffyi.org.nz/help/officers

If you find this service useful as an OIA officer, please ask your
web manager to link to us from your organisation’s FOI page.




From: Gemma Stevenson (MIN) <Gemma.Stevenson@parliament.govt.nz>
Sent: Friday, 14 December 2012 9:29 a.m.

To: Therese Davel

Subject: Incoming Attachment - 0985

Hi Therese

This Is further to 0985. Note this is due back here by 16 January 2012,
Thanks

Gemma Stevenson
Ministerial Correspondence Co-ordinator for Canterbury Earthquake Recovery

Office of Hon Gerry Brownlee
Disclaimer: "The information contained in this decument is confidential to the addresses(s) and may be legally privileged. If you receive
this e-mail message in error please delete it and notify me. Thank you."

From: Lizzi Diehl [ mailto:Lizzi.Diehl@parliament.govt.nz]
Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2012 3:55 PM

To: Gemma Stevenson (MIN)

Subject: Assigned for Direct Action: (M182342) Red Zone

Details:

Assignee: Gemma Stevenson/minserv
Initiator; Lizzi Diehl

Hi Gemina
I 'have transferred this to you as I understand it falls under your Ministers portfolio responsibilities.

Many thanks,
Lizzi

From : J Key (MIN)
To: 'Doug Ollmer
CC -I
Bee:
Dateltlme Sent 13/1 2/2012 3 53 49 pm
Subject : RE: Red Zone

Dear Mr Ollivier

On behalf of the Prime Minister, Rt Hon John Key, | acknowledge your email of 5 December 2012. Please
be assured your comments have been noted.



As the issue you have raised falls within the portfolio responsibility of the Minister for Canterbury
Earthquake Recovery, Hon Gerry Brownlee, your email has been forwarded to his office for consideration.

Thank you for taking the time to write to the Prime Minister.

Regards

L Diehl

Executive Assistant | Office of the Prime Minister
Private Bag 18041 | Parliament Buildings | Wellington 6160 | New Zealand

From: Doug Ollivier [mailto:doug@ffipdesign.co.nz]
Sent: Wednesday, 5 December 2012 9:36 am

To: John Key

Subject: Red Zone

Hi John,
| don't know if you realise, but Christchurch is still a bit stuffed.

| live close to the residential red zone, and walk through the area on a semi regular
basis. | see people still happily living there in their twisted and warped homes.

Why would people be living there?

Well it's because they live in a suburb called reality they may not have an insurance
payout, or haven't had any luck getting a logical answer out of EQC. They don't likely
live there because they have any other options available. If they could, they surely
would leave.

| realise you want these people to move on, even if it means losing hundreds of
thousands of dollars, but the hard reality for many is, that their houses which they have
worked hard for and built up considerable equity in, may be there only investment, and
may represent most of their life's toil.

Please take the opportunity that Christchurch has given you to be humane, and to
actually factor people into the equation.

YOU have the opportunity to sort out this april 30th deadline, and ensure that if it is not
appropriate for some people to be gone by then, that they don't need to be gone.

Yours sincerely,
Doug Ollivier

Flippin Desi

NEX" Bdes(Hons)
oug(@Hfipdesign.co.nzPh: +64 3 980 7197 45 Lionel St, Avonside
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